
“SAVE THE DATE”  
Saturday, October 31

st
, 2015 

 
The PVHA Annual Halloween Party will be held 

at the community room from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. 
Games, treats, and fun for all ages.  Costumes 

are optional;  
but, they do make the day so much more fun. 

More details will follow as we get closer to Halloween. 
 

 


